
DHS Announces Expansive Deportation Immunity Plan: 

Hundreds of Thousands of Young Immigrants Can Expect 

Relief 

Department of Homeland Security Announces Deportation “Immunity” for as Many as 

800,000 Immigrants Who Entered the United States Illegally or Remained in the United 

States Beyond Their Required Departure. 

The Obama Administration, in a surprising announcement, changed deportation policies, 

essentially granting immunity from deportation for hundreds of thousands of immigrants who are 

now in the United States illegally. 

“Under deportation immunity plan, illegal immigrants will be immune from deportation if they 

were brought to the United States before they turned 16 and are younger than 30; have been in 

the country for at least five continuous years; have no criminal history; graduated from a U.S. 

high school or earned a GED or served in the military,” said Raymond Lahoud, an 

immigration law and deportation defense attorney with Baurkot & Baurkot.  Lahoud noted 

that the plan permits these individuals to apply for work authorization permit. 

It is imperative that any individuals in the United States illegally (either as overstays or who 

entered the United States without permission), who believe they meet the requirements, contact 

the immigration law and deportation defense attorneys t Baurkot & Baurkot to discuss this 

deportation immunity plan.  Baurkot & Baurkot attorneys are located in Pennsylvania, New 

Jersey and New York and can be reached at 484-544-0022 or by visiting the Firm’s website at 

www.nationalimmigrationlawyers.com. 
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